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3rd February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Leavers Hoodies 2023 
 

We are pleased to confirm we are offering leavers hoodies for our Year 6 children this year. 
 
All hoodies will be navy in colour, they will include a back design with all our Year 6 children’s first 
names on and the front will have the school logo on.  The cost of the hoodie is £14. 
 

 
 
To order a leavers hoodie for your child, you will need to make a deposit payment of £5 and the 
outstanding balance of £9 will need to be paid before Friday 21st April.  We will only be able to 
order hoodies for children who have made the complete payment before this date. 
 
If you would like to order a hoodie, please complete the attached form with sizing information for 
your child and return it to school.  Payments must be made via Arbor, under Trips, Leavers 
Hoodies. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office or speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E.Kelly 
 
Miss Kelly 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
  



 

 

 

 
Leavers Hoodies 2023 

 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………… Class:……………………………………….. 
 

 
Please tick a size for your child: 
 

 
3/4 yrs Approx 24” 

 

 

 
5/6yrs Approx 26” 

 

 

 
7/8 yrs Approx 28” 

 

 

 
9/11 yrs Approx 32” 

 

 

 
12/13 yrs Approx 34” 

 

 

 
S 36” 

 

 

 
M 38/40” 

 

 

 
I can confirm I have made the £5 deposit through Arbor and will make the final payment of £9 
before Friday 21st April.  I understand that the hoodie will only be ordered if full payment has 
been made. 
 
Parent’s Signature:…………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date:……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 


